Eastwood

20™ March 2023
Re: Non-Uniform Day

Dear Parent,

To mark the end of the Spring Term, Thursday 30" March will be a Non-Uniform Day.
Pupils and staff will be asked to make a donation of £1.00 to support the Carli Lansley Foundation.

The Carli Lansley Foundation was established in 2018 after the tragic passing of Carli from Sudden
Arrhythmic Death Syndrome (SADS) on 1% June 2017. The Foundation's aim is to provide a free
electrocardiogram (ECG) screening to young people (aged 14-35) to help detect any previously
undiagnosed heart conditions.

To get added to the Foundation’s 'priority list' for a future screening date, please email
info@carlilansleyfoundation.org.uk

For more information, please visit http://www.carlilansleyfoundation.org.uk or follow the Foundation on
social media (Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn and Twitter).

Yours sincerely,

A
s

y L

Mr. N. Houchen
Principal
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